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12th December 2017
 
Dear Mr Pearson,
 
The Marine Works (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2007, as
amended (""the Regulations"")
Request for a scoping opinion - Northern Gateway Container Terminal
 
Thank you for your application dated 04 September 2017, requesting a scoping
opinion from the Marine Management Organisation (MMO) in respect to the request
to extend the period of time for completion of works, as stated in the Teesport
Harbour Revision Order 2008.
 
In accordance with the regulations listed above, before reaching our scoping opinion,
we have consulted such bodies that we considered likely to have an interest in the
project by reason of their environmental responsibilities.
 
Details of the scoping opinion can be found in the attached Report. The items set
out in the Report are those that have been highlighted by consultees and which we
would expect to be fully considered within the environmental statement. However,
we would not see this as a definitive list and other subsequent work may prove
necessary following further discussion.
 
Also attached is a response letter detailing further comments that fell outside the
scope of this scoping opinion.
 
If you have any queries or require clarification on any of the above, then please do
not hesitate to contact me.
 
Yours sincerely,
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Ms Melissa Gaskell-Burnup
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